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Attention: All Patients with Insurance Coverage 

Due to continuous changes in insurance coverage, we would like to advise 
you as a valued patient to check with your insurance company about coverage 
for tooth colored restorations vs. amalgams (silver colored restorations). If 
this treatment is needed, some insurance companies cover only a percentage 
of the fee. 
Some will only cover a smaller percentage or will only allow you to have 
amalgams (silver fillings) done, not the tooth colored ones. 

The choice is yours to make on which one to choose, but we will advise you 
on which treatment will be ideal in every case. Tooth colored restorations are 
not only invisible in most cases, but also more conservative. Eliminating the 
need for larger restoration (filling). 

We do reserve the right to charge for the treatment done if your insurance 
coverage is based on the lower of the two options. 

Thank you, 

By signing below you acknowledge the fact that you read and understand the 
above and have had your questions answered. 

Print Name 

 

Signature  



Date  


